COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE
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Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown MA  01833


Community Preservation Committee Meeting

[image: image3.wmf]Tuesday, September 25, 2007

Held at 7:30 PM in the Town Hall 

Third Floor Meeting Room

Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order at: 7:37 PM

In attendance: E. Davidson, R. Talbot, H. LaCortiglia, J. DiMento

· Bills

Motion by R. Talbot to pay the following bills
Seconded by J. DiMento
Motion Carries unanimously
	 
	 
	 
	VENDOR
	VENDOR

	NAME
	AMOUNT
	INVOICE #
	DATE

	Hancock  Associates
	 $            775.03 
	41441
	02/05/07 

	Gale Assoc. 
	 $            449.47 
	610311
	04/16/07 

	Light Dept
	 $            352.16 
	2007-038
	09/05/07 

	Reimbursement to R. Paganelli
	$133.91 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	

	Albert J. Belisle, Inc.
	$10,000.00
	420
	08/02/07

	Kopelman & Paige
	            1,584.38 
	71016
	08/24/07


· J. DiMento reports about the completion of the New Tennis Facility at the American Legion Park and describes some of the future upgrades to the park that the Park and Recreation Commission is considering. The CP Committee discusses possible solutions for the need identified in the Town Master Plan and the Open Space Plan for an additional 40 acres of Active Recreational lands to meet the demands of the town’s growing population. 
· H. LaCortiglia reports that the CP-1 form has been submitted to the State. Collected receipts for fiscal year ending June 30, 2007 have been reported by the Assessors to be $ 268,815.33. 

· Website report:

· The “host” service has been sold. It is no longer Integra.net, but is now



serversanddomains.com/

The CPC website URL remains unchanged as:

                http://www.georgetowncpc.com
· The new wording on the website announcing the opening of the suggestion receipt period is as follows:
 The Community Preservation Committee would like everyone to submit their project suggestions for the Annual Town Meeting in 2008 ( '09 fiscal year cycle) as early as possible this year. The committee will be accepting suggestions starting on September 15th, 2007. 

If you have any questions about how to submit a project suggestion, please contact one of the Community Preservation Committee members or send an email to: 

mailboss@georgetowncpc.com 

Motion by J. DiMento to adjourn

Seconded by E. Davidson

Motion Carries unanimously

· Adjournment  at 8:05
The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2007.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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